Fetch Meeting
May 25th, 2023

Members present were: Darrel Jacobs, Emily Irons, Brad Wheeler, Vince Koers, Kevin Fretty &
Chris Lucas.

Brad Wheeler & Vince Koers attended the City Council meeting on May 23rd. The Public
Service committee voted unanimously to go ahead and award the contract for the fencing to
Alvin Fence.

The full City council will vote on fencing approval at the Tuesday, July 6th meeting. Brad
Wheeler and Emily Irons plan to attend.

If approved Alvin plans to start the project July 1st. Emily stated she will email Fetch members
to inform of fence plans. Also would be a good idea to place a sign at park entrance for
members.

Darrel has purchased a new weed Killer product, safe for dogs of course. Weed wacker has
been tuned up. The city will inspect and make any possible repairs to the riding mower.

Gary Watson has a connection who is possibly interested in purchasing & removing the rails.
Vince suggested we keep some rails for future repair use.

Emily brought up the topic of park insurance. Questioned if it was necessary as there was some
confusion on the matter. It was agreed upon that at this time it is necessary and would be
revisited after the completion of the fence. Darrel stated the actual cost of the fence is $56,500.

Emily will schedule our next meeting in July.

Respectfully submitted,
Chris Lucas



